Dear Council,

It is an absolute disgrace, to even think about selling a well maintained, green space in the heart of our community. This space has been enhanced over the last several years, and is used by many to run, walk, walk dogs, play with children, numerous events (before covid) etc. These spaces make our area the place we want to live at (not the LTN's.....)

The council is introducing so called LTNs, with the preach to create greener neighborhoods. (I am wondering how this is achieved, as the traffic will not be less, just moved to different roads, just creating uneven pollution to certain people). And yet, when the £££ are flashing, the council is ready to destroy green areas for the sake of money. How is this concise? This makes me think about the true intentions of LTNs (maybe politicians properties are in those streets??) and the true purpose and driver of our local council??

I am sure it is possible to find a better location for a crematorium then ripping out green space.

SAVE THE WETLANDS!